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St Mary Magdalen’s Newsletter             
                                                                                                                           Lett ing the  L ight  of  Jesus  Sh ine Through  

Worship Reflections 
Knowing the time means we can organise our lives and get 

to where we should be, on time! The adults in our lives help 

us to organise our time, but as we get older, we will learn to 

tell the time and organise ourselves. Sometimes though, it is 

good to stop watching the clock and grab a few time free 

hours! 

Dear God, 

Thank you for giving us TIME. Time to achieve many things, 

time to meet many wonderful people, time to create 

memories, time to show others that we care. Help us to 

learn to use our time wisely for the benefit of others.   

Amen. 

Birthdays this week 

Happy birthday this week to: 

Abigail Fitzpatrick, Isla Williams, Thomas Kirby, Isaac 

Hardacre & Jenson Trusch. 

 

This time of year in school can get a little 

manic.  No matter how well we plan there is 

always seems to be too much to do in too 

little time.  We need to be so careful that in 

the busyness we don’t forget to actually step 

back and take time to appreciate the progress 

our children have made this year, the 

wonderful learning experiences they have 

enjoyed and the joy of the relationship we 

now have with that child.  

In my years in teaching I have been involved 

in the education of so many children but 

every single child is stored in my memory 

bank.  My loft is full of boxes of cards and 

grateful letters from parents and pupils, I 

could never dream of throwing any of them. 

At St Mary Magdalen’s we are so lucky to 

have that kind of love and commitment from 

each member of staff and that is what makes 

our school such a special place.  

So in the end of term madness we will all 

remember to take time to appreciate what is 

wonderful about our children and our school. 

I hope to see you all tomorrow at the Summer 

Fair.  I have booked the sunshine for 3.15pm.   

Mrs Gallagher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bottle Bola 
Tomorrow is dress down in exchange for a bottle 

please for the Summer Fair.  

Levy 
Thank you to everyone who has donated to the 

Levy.  We are only £290 short of our target.  

Donations are still being collected. 

Meals for Y3 in September 
To the parents of all current Year 2 children, you will 

have received a form on Parentmail this week asking if 

your child would like to remain on meals for the new 

term in September.  Please remember that as they are 

going into KS2 they will no longer be entitled to a free 

school meal.  The cost per meal is £2.30 and would be 

obliged if you could kindly complete and return asap. You 

will still receive a school meal free if they are in receipt of 

free school meal. 

School Meals 
We will be on Week 1 of the menu next week.  
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Words of the Week 
This year we are all seeking to expand our vocabularies to help our children to be even better writers.  Please 

encourage them to use these words. Older children may well be motivated to learn the adult words. 

 

Reception weird 

Year 1 mysterious 

Year 2 strange 

Year 3 puzzling 

Year 4 curious 

Year 5 baffling 

Year 6 inexplicable 

Adult perplexing 

 

 

 

RE Showcase Assembly - YR  

It will be Year R’s turn for their showcase assembly 

on Monday 8th July at 2.45pm and you are all 

welcome to join us. 

Reports 

School reports will be coming home with the 

children on Thursday 11th July.  Year 6 children will 

be told their SATs results on Tuesday 9th July. 

Year 6 Leavers Lunch 

The Year 6 leaver’s lunch will be on Tuesday 16th 

July.  The form has been sent via Parentmail. If 

you would like your child to join, the cost is £2.30 

and needs to be paid for on their account please. 

Pre-School 
Pre-School will start back on Monday 8th September 

2019, 9am-11am. The first session is a free stay and 

play session, thereafter it will be £4 per session paid 

half termly. If your child would like to attend please 

contact Becky Wells-Earp by text on 07758882722. 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations this week to:    

Year R – Eve Morris for discovering that she is an amazing sentence writer & Louis Delaney for careful 

observation of changes to our caterpillars as they grow. 

Year 1 – Declan Jacques for good work in comprehension & Scarlett Walker for always doing the right thing 

and being a delight to teach. 

Year 2 – Harriet Clarke for her fantastic extended writing using words with suffixes & Jessica Hull for 

thoughtful answers in class discussions in RE about ‘Community’. 

Year 3 – No Merits awarded this week as All Hallows visiting. 

Year 4 – James Ramm for always putting 100% effort into all of his work & Harvey Elsdon for always trying 

his best and never giving up. 

Year 5 – None awarded this week as Year 5 at Lancashire Science Festival. 

Year 6– None awarded as Year 6 at All Hallows on their taster day. 

 


